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Harvest Festival 
 

Thank you to all families who attended the Harvest Mass. The 
children were very much involved in the Mass; processing food to 
the Altar, reading bidding prayers and taking the Offertory. Mini 
Vinnies displayed the food which was collected by school in 
Church beautifully. 
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Congratulations to Miss Shekleton! 

 

We would like to wish Miss Shekleton many con-
gratulations on her upcoming wedding this week-
end. The children were treated to a post wedding 
practice as Miss Sheckleton was led around clas-

ses to share her news with the children whilst we 
sang ‘Here comes the bride!’ 

 

Father Firth in Classes 

 

Father Firth has worked with each Class during 
the month of the rosary. Class 1 had an          
introduction to the rosary and asked some very 
thoughtful questions. 

Each child in school now has a deeper knowledge 
of the rosary and what the rosary means and    
entails. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Parking-Please help. 

Our school borders local residents and we have 
been asked not to park on Cornmill Place or block 
driveways. Please give yourself enough time to park 
and drop off safely for you and for others.  



Dates for your diary 
 

 

School reopens-Monday 4th 
November 
 
Parents Evening Classes 2, 4& 5 -
11th and 13th November 
 
Parents Evening Classes 3 -11th 
and 12th November 
 
Good News Assembly– 8th 
November and 22nd November 
 
Non-Uniform Day– 15th November 
(Chocolates please) 
 
Non Uniform Day– 22nd November 
(Bottles please) 
 
School Disco– 12th December 6pm-
8pm.  
 
Christmas Sing-a-long– 19th 
December at 1.30pm 

 
Statements To Live By 

Each week we have a statement 
to live by. Please discuss these 

with your children. 
 

Wb 3rd November- I try to be 
just and fair.  
 
Wb 10th November- I can tell you 
how I look after myself.       
 

We hope you have a wonderful holiday and will be ready for our 
new and exciting Winter term! 

If you have any queries regarding this 
newsletter please see Mrs De Carteret 
(Deputy Headteacher) 

CAFOD News 
 

Thank you to all who helped make our CAFOD appeal a big 
success. We have raised £61.45 so far. Thank you. Councillors 

addressed each class and spoke of where any monies raised would 
be used to help others less fortunate than ourselves. 

 
 

Mini Vinnies serve after the Anointing Mass 

Our Mini Vinnies attended the community centre. William one of 
our Mini Vinnies was told that all the children ‘Did an absolutely 

sterling job!’ 

 

Church Display 

Look out for our school display in the Church entrance. The     
display board will show 
work completed in 
school and Parish by Mini 
Vinnies, Faith in Action 
and our very spiritual 
children. 

Aldi Promotion 

Thank you to all who have collected 
stickers and sent them into school. We 
are at present filling poster 3! Giving the 
school an even 
bigger chance 
of winning. 

 

Faith in Action 

Our Faith in Action group are now 
formed. They will be working on   
gaining a pin badge by completing tasks 
and gaining award points through    
activities such as prayer.  


